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From: Graeme Beech 
Sent: Thursday, 4 January 2024 4:04 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

I live in , I am an AFL supporter, and I want to be assured that any stadium proposal is considered, open to 
public comment and is economically sensible and in the interest of future generations of Tasmanians. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

I want the guidelines to consider the previously considered and publicly declared uses for Macquarie Point including 
truth telling and reconciliation, Antarctic science, and cultural and natural attractions that build on Hobart's point of 
difference to other mainland cities. It is important this highly valuable site is used to benefit Tasmanians, Hobartians and 
visitors to Hobart. 

Yours faithfully, 

Graeme Beech 
 




